
MEMORANDUM 

 

Date: December 22, 2020  

To: All residents, families & team members  

From: Cherie Powers, Executive Director 

Subject: Path Forward Community Update  

 

Last week in our weekly testing, no one tested positive for COVID-19. If we can have another consecutive 
week without positive test results, we can begin easing restrictions. With the holiday this week, any easing of 
restrictions will be conservative. We imagine we will see a spike in number following Christmas.  
 
As we celebrate over the next two weeks, we remind everyone to remain vigilant in infection control 
practices. It is imperative to mask, social distance, regularly wash your hands and avoid touching your face. 
There is a light at the end of this tunnel, but we all must do our part for the next few months to make it 
through.  
 
Our team has worked hard to make Christmas special for residents. We are accommodating virtual and glass 
door visits. Our Dining team is also pulling out all the stops for Christmas lunch and dinner. Residents can look 
forward to indulging in beef wellington with twice-baked potatoes and pumpkin pie for lunch; and for dinner 
they will enjoy spiral ham, roasted potatoes, green bean casserole and homemade bread pudding.  
 
I have received initial contact from CVS regarding a vaccine clinic. We will provide more information as soon 
as we have it available, but are hopeful residents and our team members can receive the first round of the 
vaccine after the first of the year. While we cannot require it, we do highly recommend it. When we send 
information on the clinic, we will also send specific information about the vaccine being provided to us.  
 
If you would like to schedule a virtual visit with your loved one, you may do so here: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/legacyvirtualvisits.  
 
For screen porch visits, you may sign up here: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/picnicvisits   
 
As always, we are thankful for everyone’s cooperation, patience and prayers during this time.  
 
As a reminder, all updates can be found online at www.thelegacyatnorthaugusta.org/pathforward.  
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